

March 25, 2015

Dr. Bernadette Dunham Director Center for Veterinary Medicine U.S. Food and Drug Administration Metro Park North 4 7519 Standish Place Rockville, MD 20855

Dear Dr. Dunham:

This letter confirms Zoetis' commitment to suspend sales of Histostat (nitarsone) by the Fall of 2015 and to withdraw the NADA (007-616) for Histostat by the end of 2015. Zoetis' decision to withdraw the NADA is being done without prejudice and at the request of FDA's Center for Veterinary Medicine (FDA-CVM). The above timetable provides the turkey industry with time (one season of the disease) to prepare for a future in which no therapeutic product will be available for the management of Histomoniasis in turkeys.

Zoetis authorizes FDA-CVM to publically release this letter.

Kind regards,

Castarine Knupp

Catherine Knupp, D.V.M., M.S.

President, Veterinary Medicine Research & Development